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From: Jody Clark-Vaisman and Nancy Aries, Baruch Honors Program and Meechal Hoffman, Bernard L. Schwartz Communication Institute

Dear faculty,

Creative Inquiry Day celebrates student research and creative inquiry, showcased in posters and other media, such as standing art projects and video. 

This year, Creative Inquiry Day (CID) is being moved online. We are building an online platform with a threaded discussion for each project in order to give students feedback. 

If you have built a CID assignment into your syllabus, or want to create one, more specific information will follow about CID's online platform and how it will work. 
 
The deadline for students to submit their posters will remain the same, Sunday, May 3. If you have any questions you can contact Professor Nancy Aries, nancy.aries@baruch.cuny.edu or Creative.Inquiry@baruch.cuny.edu. 

Physically, but not socially, distant,
The Creative Inquiry Day Team,
Jody Clark-Vaisman and Nancy Aries, Baruch Honors Program
Meechal Hoffman, Bernard L. Schwartz Communication Institute


